
MARSHAM NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

                             

 
Monday 12th March 2018 

 

 

Let’s say NO and stick to it 

 

AHS are delighted to offer parents / carers 

for all year groups the opportunity to join a 

FREE course led by Julie Adcock on 

Wednesday 21st & 28th March from 12.30 – 

2.30pm. The course will look at a number of 

coping strategies and plans that can be 

implemented to support those challenging 

moments of a child’s day-to-day life. For 

further information or to book your place 

please contact Monica Harding on 07780 

887348 or email 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

Parent Consultation  

 

As was mentioned at our coffee morning with 

parents, we are holding parent consultation 

sessions at both schools to gain parents view 

and ideas about our school’s Behaviour for 

Learning Policy. All parents and carers are 

welcome to attend our discussion where we 

will look at our current policy, listen to your 

views and suggestions and of course have a 

biscuit and cup of tea at the same time!  It’s 

your time to have a say on what happens in 

our schools, we will look forward to seeing you 

on Thursday 15th March, 9am-10am at 

Hevingham and Friday 23rd March 9–10am 

at Marsham. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports for School Tokens 

 

Local Newspapers will have sports equipment 

for schools tokens in them; please can you 

look out for these and hand to the school 

office. Thank you.  

 

Growing Day 

 

Woodgate Nursery & Tea Rooms are holding 

a Growing Day on Saturday 21st April from 

2-4pm. They will be offering families the 

opportunity of enjoying a variety of FREE 

activities. Please see attached flyer for 

more information.  

 

Nits 

 

We have been informed they are back; 

please can you check and treat your 

child/ren’s hair accordingly. Thank you. 

 

Clothes Check 

 

Please can you check and name your 

child/ren’s clothing we seem to have quite a 

few items appearing with no names. 

  

 

Dandelion 

 

Dandelion Education is holding a workshop 

about Promoting Positive Behaviours on 

Saturday 12th May from 2-4pm. Please see 

attached flyer for more information.  

 

 

 

Going Home Permissions 

 

If anyone rather than you will be collecting 

your child/ren please can you inform their 

class teacher or the office.  

 

Thank you 

mailto:mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk


Attendance for December, January and 

February 

 

 
 

 

Month and Class  Percentage 

Dec Whole School 95.81% 

Class 1 95.83% 

Class 2 95.08% 

Jan Whole School 98.24% 

Class 1 98.13% 

Class 2 98.03% 

Feb Whole School 95.78% 

Class 1 97.89% 

Class 2 94.64% 

 

We need to see an improvement in 

attendance as our school target is 96%.  

Any children that have persistent 

attendance issues will have a separate 

meeting with Mrs Board and an action plan 

will be drawn up to increase their individual 

%.  If this does not improve, the children 

will be ‘fast tracked’ where fines may be 

implemented.  Please speak to Mrs Board 

or the office staff if you have any issues 

with regards to your child’s attendance.  

 

 

 

 

A message from FOMPS 
 

Please note change of date for our Easter 

Fayre.  It will now be held on Monday 19th 

March from 3.30 to 5 pm at the Village Hall. 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Kieran Lee Kelsey Batley 

Charlie Fuller  

 
Key Dates 

 

March 

 

Thurs 15th – SAT’s Club, Macaw Club 

Fri 16th – Mufti for FOMPS – bring a 

tombola prize 

Mon 19th – FOMPS Easter Fayre 3.30 to 5 

pm Marsham Village Hall 

Tues 20th - Years 3, 4 and 5 swimming 

Thurs 22nd - SAT’s Club, Macaw Club 

Fri 23rd – Sports Relief £1 contribution 

Wrist bands on sale now – please see Diane 

in the office 

Mon 26th – Easter Assembly 2.45pm– All 

welcome 

Mon 26th – Learning Conversations 3.30 – 

7.30pm  

Wed 28th – Break up for Easter Holidays 

 

April 

 

Mon 16th – Back to School 

Tues 17th  Years 3, 4 and 5 swimming 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – 

Head Teacher 

 


